
Artist Bio & Beliefs: Candee Masters has been an artist since she was a 
little girl, pursued art in elementary and middle school, and then becoming 
the first student at her high school to be awarded “Best Artist” all three 
years.  She obtained her AA Degree in Fine Arts, and during her college 
days worked at Disney World, and then became an Assistant Art Director at 
“The Sumner Group” in Gastonia, NC, in her twenties.

Shortly following her graphic design career, she created her on mural 
business 27 years ago, in which she still paints larger than life murals today, 
with her portfolio spanning from North Carolina, South Carolina, to Florida.

In 2013 she began painting on oversized canvases as well as walls, and 
ventured into the abstract world of Worship Painting & Spontaneous 
Realism.  Her work adorns the walls in private homes, doctors offices, 
churches, schools, businesses and more.

Most of all, Candee has a love for Jesus Christ, her family and children’s 
ministry, in which she and her husband have been a part of since 1993.  
Her dream was to finally put her passion for art and love for kids... together, 
which has lead her to open her first “Art Studio & Academy” with fine art 
instruction for kids to be inspired & encouraged to follow their dreams of 
becoming a professional artist too.  

Candee believes the Holy Bible, as contained in the Old and New 
Testaments, to be the only inspired, inerrant, authoritative Word of God, 
perfect in all it affirms and sets forth. The truth of scripture is dependent 
wholly on God and not on the testimony of any man or church. Scripture 
interprets scripture. (II Timothy 3:16-17, II Peter 1:20-21, Hebrews 4:12)
She models her private tuition academy after these principles & the literally 
interpretation of the Word of God concerning all areas of life. 

Her mission statement is... “My passion is to return the Arts to the Father’s 
Heart, and continually give thanks for the gifts He has given us... For He is 
the greatest artist of all.”


